
March 11, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Barbara Major Acting Clerk 
Township of the North Shore 
1385 Highway 17 
PO Box 108 
Algoma Mills, ON P0R 1A0  
 
 
 
By Email to:  municipalclerk@townshipofthenorthshore.ca 
 
 
RE: Notice of Integrity Commissioner Reports 
 
Dear Barbara,  
 
In accordance with the Municipality’s Integrity Commissioner Inquiry Protocol, please 
confirm Council with notice of intent from the Integrity Commissioner to submit three 
(3) reports for consideration at the next regular Council meeting on April 7, 2021. 
 
Please confirm that we will be on the agenda.  
 
Respectfully, 

 
Vikki Soros 
E4M Support Team 
Administrative Coordinator  
 

  
  

 
Office of the Integrity 

Commissioner 
  

1894 Lasalle Blvd. 
Sudbury, ON  P3A 2A4 

  
Tel. 705-863-3306 
Fax. 705-806-4000 
www.e4m.solutions 

  
 


